
Dear readers, 
 
We are pleased that you are interested in the CARMEN Annual Meeting, 12-13 September 2014. The 
Centre for Environmental History and Policy at the University of Stirling has generously offered to 
host this year’s Annual Meeting. The venue will be held on the ground floor of Forth Valley College. 
This huge open space has superb views, 
see http://www.forthvalley.ac.uk/about/investing_in_your_future/stirling 
 
About the Market Place  
The Market Place is designed to offer an informal environment where scholars can exchange 
information and make contact with like-minded projects or partners. Stall-holders can present their 
own research or that of their home institution. The initial links made here might eventually lead to 
people finding partners so that they can organize an international collaborative research project that 
has better chances of getting funded. Of course the Market Place also offers an opportunity to 
exchange information. If you are interested in presenting your research / project (powerpoint 
presentation, folders, poster presentation, etc.) please contact Jitske Jasperse (t.g.jasperse@uva.nl). 
The deadline for proposals is 15 August 2013. 
 
Location and equipment 
The market will be held on Saturday 13 September on the ground floor of Forth Valley College, 
probably between 11:45 and 13:00. There you can display posters, books, leaflets, etc. The room is 
about 60m long and the posters can be attached to the windows and doors using whitetack. There are 
also about 10 A1 size stands that can be utilised. Information on exact times will follow. 

   
 
This year’s theme: Heritage 
Scotland and heritage are intertwined. Scottisch monuments and landscape are preserved and 
promoted by Historic Scotland, an executive agency of the Scottisch Government. Yet heritage is 
more than meets the eye. It can also be about (medieval) memory and identity and about appropriating 
and manufacturing the Middle Ages. Themes such as migration, knowlegde, space and colour can also 
be included. We welcome stall-holders who want to present research, projects, books etc. related to 
the topic of heritage, but this is certainly not mandatory.  
 
Please feel free to circulate this announcement and do contact my when you have questions. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Jitske Jasperse 
University of Amsterdam, t.g.jasperse@uva.nl  
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